
 

 

May 2015 

President  Dee Hart 
Vice President Debbie Mangas/Jennifer Greenleaf 
Secretary  Sharon Walker 
Treasurer  Mary Durkin 
Asst Sec/Treasurer Carolyn Clunk 
 

www.unitedquiltguild.org 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 
United Quilt Guild  
Minutes  June 2, 2015 
Submitted by Sharon Walker 

 
The June 5, 2015 meeting opened at 
6:30 with a trunk show/ demo of 
stack ‘n wack quilts by Sandy Lord, 
owner of The Gallery in PA. She 
showed a variety of stack ‘n wack 
quilts.  She started with a 4 patch 
stack   of four layers of fabric.  She 
suggested 1) Never wash your fabric 
and 2) Never use a batik for stack ‘n 
wack.  Striped fabrics make unique 
patterns.  She went on to explain 6 
layers of fabric create hexagons  and 
8 layers creates octogons.  She 
showed a fan design.  She announced 
a sale June 25,26,27, 2015 after she 
has been to Market Review. 

In the absence of Dee Hart and 
Debbie Mangas, Mary Durkin 
conducted the business part of the 
meeting with 41  members present. 

A motion was made by Lynn Stiles 
and seconded by Judy Lemmon to 
accept the minutes as read.  Motion 
passed. 

A motion was made by Pat Williams 
and seconded by Bobbie Brady to 
accept the treasurer’s report pending 
audit.  Motion passed. 

Meeting adjourned. There were 
only a few items for show and tell.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

In 2 Months/No Newsletter 
Or Membership Chair 

We need someone to write the 
newsletter.  Margie will do one more 
membership drive in September. 

Mystery Quilt 
Jennifer Greenleaf passed out Part 3 
of the mystery quilt. 
 

Charity Workshop 

Sharon Walker talked about the 
charity quilts and the lack of interest . 
The next Charity quilt workshop will 
be August 31, 2015 at the Emmanuel 
Lutheran Church 10 AM to 2/3 PM. 

Quilt Show 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR ALL 
JOBS 

Pat Williams talked about the 
challenge project due the day before 
the quilt show starts.  Questions were 
asked and answered. 

Pat Williams spent the remainder of 
the meeting talking about the Quilt 
Show scheduled July 17,18,19, 2015 

 
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

AQS Book Orders 

Colleen  VanLeeuwen will be taking 
the book orders from now on.  

 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 
Contact Debbie Mangas at 234-567-
4434 if interested. 

 
Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster 7 DAYS after the 
monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
 
July 7, 2015 
Pat Williams 
Quilt Show  
Meeting 6:30 PM 
UFO 10 AM 
 
July 13, 2015 
Quilt Drop off 
Salem Presbyterian Church 
3 pm - 6pm 
 
July 17,18,19 
Quilt Show 
There is a perfect job for you. 
Sign up soon. Please! 
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UQG TREASURER'S 
REPORT 

 
June 2015 Treasurer 's Report 
 
Beginning Balance      $4,237.59 
     Expenses                     150.00 
        Program, Sandy Lord 
Ending Balance            $4,087.59 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Mary Durkin 
Treasurer for United Quilt Guild 
 

 
UQG Quilt Show Trs. Rpt. 

June 2015 
Beg balance                   $3647.24 
Income: 
tickets,registration, 
ads, sponsors                   1760.00 
Expenses: 
B Brady(printing)             -75.00 
publicity                         -197.86 
Insurance                        -483.00 
Ending bal                    $4651.38 
Margie Hoffmaster 
Quilt Show Treasurer 

 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
 
Betty Bailey                        7-19 
Shirley Barnes                     7-19 
Bev Billet                           7-9 
Mary Durkin                             7-12 
Peggy Goff                            7-11 
Nannette Lunger                        7-26 
Kathie Sabatino                        7-21 
Barbara Ulbrich                         7-13 


